

Commission on Fathers, Men, and Boys Executive Office of the Mayor Tony Dugger, Executive Director 202-545-3055 [o] | tony.dugger@dc.gov

DRAFT MINUTES OF CFMB FOURTH PUBLIC MEETING

HELD SEPTEMBER 21, 2016

EMERY RECREATION CENTER

5701 Georgia Ave, NW

The Public Meeting was called to Order by the Chairman, George Garrow, Esq. at 6:05 p.m. and he had each present Commissioner to introduce himself or herself. He then introduced Tony Dugger, Executive Director of CFMB who made introductory comments and provided an overview of the purpose and work of the Commission on Fathers, Men and Boys. Present at the meeting were George Garrow, Esq., Chairman, Brett O. Greene, Vice-Chair, Arthur L. Burnett, Sr., Secretary, Franklyn Malone, Silas Grant, Jelani Murrain, Elsie Scott, and Don Smith. Dr. Ivory Toldson and Tristan Wilkerson were absent.

Guest presenters included Olivia Chase, a long-time Ward 4 resident and single-parent to her grandson, Ward 4 Councilman Brandon Todd, and DCPS Empowering Males of Color Initiative Director Eugene Pinkard.

Following the respective speakers, there was a community Q&A lead by the commissioners.

The meeting adjourned shortly after 8:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Commissioner Arthur L. Burnett, Sr.

Secretary